
Congratulatory message from the Minister for 

Health, Permanent Secretary and entire health 

fraternity to Dr.Carissa Etienne on her election 

as Director of Pan American Health 

Organization. 

 

The Minister for Health, Permanent Secretary, Staff and the health fraternity join with many 

others in conveying cordial congratulations on your promotion to Director of 

Pan American Health Organization.  We have always been impressed with 

your dedication and leadership in health. 

Your well-deserved elevation to this high office has come with a lot of excitements, 

considering your legacy of hard work in public health, dedication, diligence and 

proficiency to work. 

You have been a great leader, astute and focused. You have always displayed exemplary 

attributes that make you a worthy model.  



Your exemplary and outstanding contribution locally, regionally and internationally has been 

immense.  Your impressive achievements have indeed attributed to the high level of 

admiration and respect endowed on you by so many both here in Dominica and on regional 

and international shores   . It has positioned you to be the best choice for this esteemed 

position. 

 We have the confidence that you will deliver efficiently in this new position and bring a new 

and refreshing perspective on advancing public health in the Americas   

The Ministry of Health pledges support to you and wish you enormous success as you lead 

the organization. 

May God’s blessing and favor be yours  

You have made Dominica proud 

 

 

Hon Minister for Health 

Julius. C .Timothy 

 



 


